## **BOARD OF SCHOOL COMMISSIONERS**

Ms. Renee Jerkins – President Dr. Lonnie Burnett – Vice-President Ms. Josephine Rodgers – Board Member Dr. Gary Shockley – Board Member Mr. Kris Nelson – Board Member

SUPERINTENDENT - Aaron Milner, Ed.D.

September 5, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

**Flu Vaccination Clinics** will be at every school in the month of October. The flu vaccination will be offered for all students in Saraland City School System. **There are two different clinic time frames listed below:** 

**First Dates: The week of October 2**<sup>nd</sup>**-6**<sup>th</sup> **for students who have Peehip BCBS insurance.** If you are a parent/guardian that has insurance coverage from the Peehip BCBS insurance, call the school nurse for a permission form to sign your child up for the clinic. The school nurse can send home the permission form with your child or email you the permission form.

Second Date: Friday, October 20<sup>th</sup> for all students that have different types of insurance or no insurance. The permission form with information on the flu vaccine are attached. Please complete this form and return as soon as possible to the school nurse. If you do not have insurance, your child is eligible to receive the vaccination free of charge.

Please take advantage of the flu clinics in the schools to protect your child from the flu this season. If you have any questions, please call me at 251-586-1495.

Thank you,

Diana Collins MSN, RN Supervisor of Health Services Saraland City School System